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Larry H. Miller Charities To Make Generous Donation to Pikes Peak United Way 

 

August 16, 2021 – Larry H. Miller Charites, an organization dedicated to supporting women and 

children, is giving back to the community through a donation to Pikes Peak United Way.  

Tomorrow, representatives from Larry H. Miller will present a $10,000 check to Cindy Aubrey, 

PPUW President and CEO. The donation will be made out to Colorado Springs Promise, a 

PPUW program that equips students to strive for a better future by promoting education, family 

involvement, workforce engagement and family stability.   

“Pikes Peak United Way’s work to improve youth success and family stability wouldn’t be 

possible without generous supporters like Larry H. Miller Charities,” said Aubrey. “With this 

donation we can continue to support crucial work in the Pikes Peak Region.” 

The check will be presented at 12:30pm on Tuesday, August 17th at the Larry H. Miller Colorado 

Springs dealership, which is located at 15 E. Motor Way.  

### 

 

Pikes Peak United Way Mission: To enhance youth success and family stability in the Pikes 

Peak region by leading and lifting the most vulnerable in our community with mentorship, life 

resources and real job opportunities. Our signature programs and partner agencies intently focus 

on connecting youth and their families to resources at the front end of their life journey to ensure 

access to fundamental needs of food, shelter and learning resources for all. #LiveUnited 
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